
Safeguarding is Everyone’s Responsibility

Parents and carers need to work with the school to keep children
and staff safe in King David Primary School.

To that effect, please ensure:
Adults who come to school do not hold the gate or doors for
other adults or children to pass through.

Our office staff must ensure they are the first point of contact
with anyone coming into school.

It may seem rude not to hold a door but it is part of keeping
everyone safe.

Adults are not to come into school to take their child or other
children to classes. Please be patient and wait for a member of
staff to take your child/children to class.

Please note that we are no longer allowing parents and carers
to access the school’s toilets, including during Kiddush. If you
have Access or health needs, please see a member of the
OfficeTeam, who will need to accompany you to our facilities.

We have plans in place to change the layout of the entrance for
improved safeguarding for all.



Thank you in anticipation for your co-operation.

Mrs Owen
(acting Headteacher)


